Respect Life Society Bulletin – June 26, 2016

Emmanuel House - You Can Help Grow the "Culture of Life" in Our Community!

By Sharing Your Time, Treasures & Talents at Emmanuel House, You Can Be a Driving Force in Building the "Culture of Life" in Our Community! By using your Talents - whether they include a Compassionate Ear, a Helping Hand or a Kind Attitude for our Moms and Moms-to-Be -or- Behind-the-Scenes Help with Fundraising, Social Media, Publicity, Grant-Writing, Donor Management, Bookkeeping/Accounting or IRS/NYS Tax Filings - You Can Make a Significant Difference in Bringing this Greater "Culture of Life" to Our Community! You Can also Make a Difference by Investing Your Time and Treasures in our upcoming fundraising events ("Beacon of Light" Gala & Silent Auction: Aug 13th & "Families Shine" Walkathon: Sept 24th) ensuring all Women and Teens and their Families are able to "Choose Life" for their Babies, their Families and Themselves. To answer this "Call to Action" please contact Rita on her cell (914-393-7208) or Rita@EmmanuelHouseInternational.org. Thank You in Advance! God Bless You!

Fortnight for Freedom started June 21 and will continue until July 4. There are prayers and a saint for each day available on the United States Catholic Conference of Bishops (USCCB) website. The prayer for each day is on St. John's website under News/Events and you will see Respect Life.